
Re: Community Service Opportunity for 
Community Health Center of Burlington 
  
April, 2010 
 
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants,  
 
We support many local non-profit organizations in a variety of different ways.  
 
On Thursday, 4/22 the Community Health Center of Burlington will be 
hosting one of their annual fundraisers at the Main Street Landing Performing 
Arts Center on Lake Street in downtown Burlington. Community Health 
Center serves homeless and under-insured people  
and provides them with health care and medical services that they otherwise 
may not have access to. Their web site is: http://www.chcb.org/ 
 
 
We are looking for about 4 volunteers to help with setup, cleanup, and 
possibly some platter serving from 4:30pm - approximately 9:00pm on 
Thursday, 4/22. 
 
If you have community service needs or are just interested in helping please 
contact Denise Vignoe at 802-318-2860 or denise@sprucemortgage.com. We 
speak often of the great group of tenants that we have and we would be 
delighted to have you join us in giving back to our community.  
 
Thanks very much. 
 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
 


